BERKELEY

August 16, 2023

Mr. Joseph Cornish
Director of Design Review
Office of Historic Preservation
City of Boston
20 City Hall Avenue, 3rd Floor
Boston, MA 02108

RE: Fort Point Channel Landmark District Commission – Letter of Resignation

Dear Joe:

I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign from the Fort Point Channel Landmark District Commission effective September 14, 2023, after the September hearing. It is time for me to move on and give my attention to other pursuits.

I have been a member of the Commission for fourteen years, since its inception in 2009 and have thoroughly enjoyed working you, the staff and with all of the other commissioners. Since 2009, there have been many changes to the Fort Point neighborhood and I have been glad to have been a positive part of those changes.

Thank you for the steady guidance and professionalism that you have provided the Commission over the years. It has been a pleasure to work with you and with Rachel.

Warm regards,

FPCLDC Commissioner